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November 16, 2021 

 
Shannon & Wilson is excited to announce our plans to acquire American Geotechnics. On January 
1, 2022, the Idaho-based geotechnical firm will join the Shannon & Wilson family.  
 
Established in 2001, American Geotechnics provides professional geotechnical engineering and 
materials testing services in the public and private sectors throughout the state of Idaho and the 
surrounding areas. American Geotechnics serves local, state, and federal agencies as well as 
private clients, including airports, railroads, and utilities. With its main office in Boise, American 
Geotechnics also has branch offices in Idaho Falls and Coeur d’Alene. 
 
“We are excited to unite with Shannon & Wilson to serve the state of Idaho,” said Chuck Burgert, 
president of American Geotechnics. “Shannon & Wilson is an exceptional company and an industry 
leader.  It is our privilege to join a company that shares our culture of technical excellence.”   
 
“With its strong technical capabilities and similar commitment to high-quality service, we are thrilled 
to welcome American Geotechnics to the Shannon & Wilson family,” said Greg Fischer, Shannon & 
Wilson president. “We are confident our combined talents and shared philosophies will enhance our 
capability to serve our clients in Idaho, eastern Washington/Oregon, northern Utah, and beyond.” 
 

Link to original press release: 

https://www.shannonwilson.com/news/244170  
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